
From: Alex Allen 
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 3:10 PM 
To: Rob Zielinski; Sonja Zupanec; Grant Scott 
Subject: Re: Rogers File: W6420 – Hornby Island 
 
Hi Rob, 
 
Can you also send this email direct to the consultant (Brian Gregg) for the proposed Cell Tower? 
His email is: briangregg@sitepathconsulting.com 
 
Thanks. 
 
Alex Allen 
Hornby Island Trustee 
(250) 335-1129 Ext. 420 
 
I respectfully acknowledge that I live, work and play on the unceded traditional territory of the K’òmoks 
First Nation and Coast Salish People. 
 
________________________________________ 
From: Rob Zielinski  
Sent: December 21, 2022 11:18 AM 
To: Sonja Zupanec; Grant Scott; Alex Allen 
Subject: Rogers File: W6420 – Hornby Island 
 
This email is to voice my concerns with the proposed cell tower for Hornby Island. 
 
As a long time serving member of the Hornby Island Fire dept I do not want to see a cell tower installed 
near my place of work. 
I am concerned with the health issues around cell towers and do not want to be exposed when I am 
required to be at the fire hall. 
As a resident of Hornby I feel the the island does not need this service and it is not wanted here. 
There a a few small areas that lack service but this is to be expected of a rural area. 
To conclude I do not support the install of a cell tower on Hornby Island. 
 
Islands Trust need to make sure there is adequate public engagement on Hornby before any decision is 
made. There is also no mention of First Nations engagement in their application. 
 
Rob Zielinski 

 
 
 


